

The Ruskington Chestnut Street CofE Primary Academy

Chestnut Street, Ruskington, Sleaford, Lincs. NG34 9DL Telephone: (01526) 832424 Email: school.office@chestnut-street.lincs.sch.uk

> Executive Head Teacher: Mrs K Hodson Head of School: Mrs C Buckley

Friday 11th May

Dear Parents/carers,

In English this week the children have been writing a list of instructions. We have focused on how to prepare and make a healthy salad as part of our Scented Garden topic. During their DT lessons they have thought closely about the ingredients they will need, who they want to make a salad for and then designed what they want their salad to look like.

Ingredients will be provided for your child by their class teacher and the children will be making them next week in DT. The children will be taking their salad home and asking for feedback. Please could you provide your child with a tub to transport their salad home (a takeaway tub or something of a similar size) by **Monday 14**th **May.**

The children are extremely excited to see if the instructions they have written will help them when making their salad and are looking forward to hearing your feedback. A form will be sent home for the person who eats the salad to complete.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact your child's class teacher.

Yours Sincerely,

The Year 1/2 Team.

Mrs Hall Mrs Wilson Mrs Darling

